
Stephen Walton (better known as Carrots)  
 

 
 

I am seeking your vote for a position on the Board of Murwillumbah Golf Club Ltd.  I have 

been a playing member of the Club since 1994 and have seen an enormous change over the 

years. I bring to the Board a commitment to providing the members of the Club with a 

program of continuous improvement of facilities both on the course and in the Club house.  

 

As a player and a former member of the course staff I have received a lot of favorable 

comments from visitors about the quality and condition of our course and other facilities. I 

believe that the committee have in recent years provided the members with great facilities 

and course improvements and at the same time managed to keep our membership fees in 

line with inflation. I believe that we have the most progressive Club in the Northern Rivers/ 

South East Queensland region and it would be my honor to continue improving all aspects of 

the Clubs operations to benefit our members. 

 

As a former employee of the club’s green staff and a longtime volunteer I believe I have an 

intricate knowledge of the course and that I can add value to the Board and therefore the 

membership. 

 

If you would like any additional information as to what value I can add to your membership 

please feel free to talk to me as I am regularly at the club either playing golf or in the Club 

house. 

 

Regards 

 

Stephen Walton (aka Carrots) 


